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Dear Colleagues, 
  
This message is to inform you that the WTO's contributions to the background note being prepared 
by DESA for the UN Oceans Conference (deadline of last Friday 18 November), were made directly to 
IPWGs 4, 6 and 7.  The WTO therefore did not submit a separate contribution. 
  
Please feel free to contact me if you need any clarifications. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Clarisse  Morgan 
  
Clarisse Morgan 
Counsellor, Rules Division 
World Trade Organization 
+41 (0)22-739-5508 


